
 

 

Charlie Beardmore 
Penguins Against Cancer 
Farrs 
Clappers Lane 
Chobham 
Surrey 
GU24 8DD 
            
  

22 December 2023 
Dear Charlie and team, 
  
We would like to pass on our sincerest thanks to you and the trustees of Penguins Against Cancer 
for your incredibly generous donation of £5000.00 for Target Ovarian Cancer, which we received 
on the 27th of November 2023 into our bank. Your generosity this year has been truly incredible, 
and we thank you for the role you are playing towards transforming the outcomes for women 
with ovarian cancer, now and in the future.  

  
Your donation will play a vital role in fast forwarding our work across three key areas to make 
sure women receive the fastest possible diagnosis, and in so doing have an increased chance 
of survival:  

• Fast forward diagnosis: Increasing the reach of our training to GPs and improving 
diagnosis pathways.   

• Fast forward awareness: Increasing the public’s awareness of ovarian cancer and the 
four key symptoms.   

• Fast forward access to support: Increasing the marketing and reach of our support line 
and information for women worried about symptoms or with a diagnosis.   

  
We work with women, family members and health professionals to ensure we target the areas 
that matter most for those living with ovarian cancer. Your donation will help us ensure that 
more women are diagnosed at stage I or II of the disease and that more women get the support 
and information they need sooner. Quite simply, your support will help us save lives.  
  
On behalf of everyone involved at Target Ovarian Cancer, I send you our profound and heartfelt 
thanks.    
  
With all good wishes for the Christmas season and beyond,   

  
Claire Walker 
Philanthropy and Partnerships Manager 
 

 

  


